
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: November 3, 2015 Bulletin #: K-50-15 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

 Local Government Agencies 

RE: Aftermarket Automotive Parts 

The Department of General Services, Procurement Division (DGS-PD) in cooperation with 
the NASPO ValuePoint is pleased to announce the award of the Aftermarket Automotive 
Parts Master Agreement.  The Master Agreement will be effective January 1, 2016 through 
December 31, 2019 to the following Contractor: 
 

• Factory Motor Parts (7-15-99-25-01)  
 

The User Instructions will be published on the Procurement webpage for this contract 
effective January 1, 2016. 
  
The current Light Duty Auto Parts contract is still valid through December 31, 2015.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact the NASPO ValuePoint 
Contract Administrator listed below: 
 

Cynthia Okoroike 
(916) 375-4389 

cynthia.okoroike@dgs.ca.gov 
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